
   
       

      
     

     
 

   
  

       
            
           

  
           

             
              

               
  

  
             

    
  

  

From: cotton <redacted> 
Date: Fri, 18 Apr 2008 18:23:24 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: in regards to the BPA 
Subject: in regards to the BPA 

Dr. Barbara Shane, 

FINALLY!!!!!! Someone realizes that the additives and preservatives and 
such in our food supply as well as what our food supply is placed in sees 
there are too many chemicals and such in our edible products. 

Now, to stop putting growth hormones and antibiotics in our cows, chickens 
and pork. Kids as well as adults, need protection from these things. Too 
much is NOT a good thing. Take a long hard look at children these days. 
We don't need all of this stuff in our food. Wonder how many cancer's will 
diminish now...... 

Thanks for taking a first step to protect the population. Maybe others will 
listen and take heed..... 

Debbie Hardison 




